
Here is what we are learning about next week:

● English – Innovating the Pirate Plank story, by changing the main features of the story.
● Handwriting - days of the week: one, two, three, four, five, six, seven, eight, nine, ten
● Phonics - Revising alternative spellings for /ue/ as in ‘ue’ in glue, ‘u_e’ in June and  ‘ew’ in screw.
● Maths - We will be assessing number knowledge, problem solving and other mathematical skills.
● History - Looking further into life and adventures of Christopher Columbus.
● Science - Comparing the weathers and what we wear in the different seasons.
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RSE Topic (Relationship, sex, education)

As per the letter you received last half term, we are 

currently starting our RSE topic ‘Changing Me’.  As part 

of this topic we talk about the physical changes in the 

both male and female bodies. 

We will be using the anatomically correct names for 

male and female genitalia.  

If you would like to see the planning for this lesson or 

discuss anything that will be covered, please contact 

your class teacher.

Reminder:
Book folders must be returned on a Friday, we can not issue you a new reading 
book if we have not received your current book back.

Spellings  

These spellings will be given to the children, 

and will be on Spelling Shed, on Tuesday 22nd 

June and will be tested the Tuesday 29th 

June. 

- eleven - sixteen

- twelve - seventeen

- thirteen - eighteen

- fourteen - nineteen

- fifteen - twenty

Please make sure you send in your spelling 

test card for us to record their results for you 

by Tuesday.



Individual Photos 

Individual photos  were taken last week. These will be available via the aperture-online.co.uk. Please visit the 
website, using the code that was sent home, to order and pay for your photo. Any questions or problems with 
the website, please contact Aperture.

Website:
www.coppice.wocs.sch.uk

Contact:
01564 826709

Email:
office.coppice.worcs.sch.uk

Phonics Homework

If you would like do some

additional phonics, attached to 

the newsletter this week is 

a  phonics worksheet which

supports what we are learning in 

class.

This is optional and does not need to 

be returned to school but will support 

Your child’s reading.

Free books!

Here is a reminder of where you can access free reading 

resources!

Library - We are so lucky to have Wythall on the doorstep. The 

library is now open and you can borrow lots of lovely books! You 

can also listen to and reserve books online; 

https://worcestershire.borrowbox.com/ 

Websites -

PDF books https://monkeypen.com/pages/free-childrens-books 

Interactive and read along books 

https://www.booktrust.org.uk/books-and-reading/have-some-fu

n/storybooks-and-games/ 

Ebook:https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-home/find-a-book/librar

y-page/ 

Games:

Phonics Play https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/ 

Phonics Bloom https://www.phonicsbloom.com/ 
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